
CRR Upland Shoreline Stabilization Project: Board Meeting Update 
Saturday 11/20/2010 CRR Ranch House 

  

Construction in full swing and excellent progress: 

1. 11/3/2010 permitting was formally received. 

2. Many tasks were accomplished before 11/3 such as contractor selection, material 
purchased, large equipment sourced, etc. Staging, fencing, and other ground work 
started 11/4. 

3. Of the 14 total vanes, 2, 3, 4, 8, 10, 11 are complete except for fine contour grading and 
their straw layer. 

4. 11/7 Sunday a small group of CRR property owners gathered at the ranch house picnic 
location for progress details and a construction site tour. 

5. Two on-site inspections have occurred. 

6. It is possible all 14 vanes will be complete by 2nd week in December. 

7. A daily construction field log is being kept, costs are tracked and an updated cost to 
budget analysis has been presented to the board.  Construction progress and future 
estimates are in alignment with the budget. 

8. Restoration planting will be early next spring. 

9. For safety, it is important that children and pets stay out of the construction area.  This 
also applies to adults during daily construction activity  

  

Contact Wendy Scholl, wscholl@gmail.com or Karl Goeres, karlgoeres@hotmail.com if you 
have interest in additional details. 
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